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Position/Policy Statement 
 

Safety Education for Teacher Preparation Programs 
 
 
The National Safety Council believes that the school setting (Pre K-12) holds one 

of the best promises for implementation of strategies to reduce unintentional 

injuries and property losses.  It is imperative that individuals enrolled in teacher 

preparation programs develop competencies in teaching safety education. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This position statement reflects the opinions of the National Safety Council but 
not necessarily those of each member organization. 
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